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Narrabeen North Public School upgrade 
Works notification  |  30 April 2024 

NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

We are upgrading Narrabeen North Public School with improved education facilities to 
support the student community. 

Temporary closure of Namona Street footpath from 3 April 2024 

To enable the construction of the new electricity substation, school entry and landscaping 
at Narrabeen North Public School, we will need to temporarily close a section of the 
Namona Street footpath.  

The affected section of the footpath will be closed from Wednesday 3 April 2024 and will 
remain closed for 10 weeks. Work will take place from 7 am to 5 pm Monday to Friday. 

To ensure the safe passage of students traveling between the school campus and 
temporary demountable buildings, the following measures will be put in place: 

• installation of a barrier at parts of the footpath to separate pedestrians from the 
construction work zone 

• installation of water filled barriers along the Narrabeen Sports High School section of 
the cul-de-sac between the footpath and kerb to direct the passage of students to the 
Narrabeen North Public School entrance. 

 
Traffic controllers will be used to manage and control pedestrians and traffic movements at 
times when teachers and students need to cross Namona Street. This will ensure the least 
possible disruption to traffic on nearby and surrounding roads. Please follow the directions 
on the temporary signage and given by the traffic controllers when in place. 

The map overleaf indicates the location of the works and the temporary school access 
pathway. 

All work will be done in accordance with the required approvals.  

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community are our highest 
priority, and we will continue to keep the community updated. 

Thank you for your patience as we deliver this important project for the Narrabeen 
community. 
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Site map of temporary changes to the Namona Street footpath 
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